
From: Ison, David
To: Bryan Condon; David Ohl
Subject: Bowers Wetland Project
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 11:17:55 AM

To whom it may concern,

WSDOT Aviation Division originally commented on the aforementioned project with
concerns about potential increases to wildlife habit and or activity. After consultation with
David Ohl and Bryan Condon, we are satisfied that there will be no negative changes to
wildlife activity and or habitat. In fact, this project may improve conditions so as to mitigate
the impact wildlife may have on the airport. Therefore we do not have any concerns about this
project.

Feel free to contact me if you have further concerns or questions.

David Ison, PhD
Aviation Planner
WA State Dept. of Transportation
C: +1 360-890-5258
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